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Pletal® (cilostazol) – New warning 
 

• On May 17, 2017 the FDA approved an update to the Warnings and Precautions section of the 
Pletal (cilostazol) drug label regarding left ventricular outflow tract obstruction.  

 
• Pletal is indicated for the reduction of symptoms of intermittent claudication, as demonstrated by an 

increased walking distance.  
 

• Left ventricular outflow tract obstruction has been reported in patients with sigmoid shaped 
interventricular septum. 
 

• Patients should be monitored for the development of a new systolic murmur or cardiac symptoms 
after starting Pletal. 
 

• Pletal carries a boxed warning stating that it is contraindicated in heart failure patients. 
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